
Overpayment of Income Support Benefits – Submission from St Mary parish 

Having discussed this with my colleagues in the Parish Hall, I would advise that we have nothing 

significant to feed into the Review in connection with any of the points you raise. In summary, no-

one here has been contacted or otherwise dealt with, or on behalf of, any parishioner on any welfare 

related matter in recent history. 

 


